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Topic:  Kentucky Three-Year Strategic Plan 

 

Administrator Harp, 

 

This letter is being forwarded to inform you that currently the Kentucky Juvenile Justice 

Advisory Board, in coordination with the Department of Juvenile Justice (Kentucky’s 

Designated State Agency) does not have proposed changes from the FY 2018 submitted 

and approved three-year plan (FY2018-2020).  The State is working on the current 

established and approved goals and objectives.    

 

During this past year, significant focus has been placed on the following (2018-2020) 

Kentucky Strategic Plan Goals:  

 

Goal 1: (To) Develop and sustain a viable, accountable, and well-functioning 

advisory board. 

Goal 3:  (To) Serve as a leading resource for best practices, including prevention 

models and strategies that advance the mission of the JJAB. 

Goal 4:  To advance equity for minority youth groups, related to juvenile justice 

system involvement and service provisions. 

Goal 5:  (To) Build the overall capacity for individuals, groups and communities to 

address issues relevant to juvenile justice. 

Goal 6:  (To) Ensure compliance with all four (4) core requirements  of the Juvenile 

Justice and Delinquency Prevention Act (JJDPAct) 

 

http://www.kentucky.gov/


Kentucky will proceed with examining needs for change or adaptations to the current goals 

and objectives as the State proceeds with transitions and requirements associated with the 

adoption of the Juvenile Justice Reform Act of 2018 and/or any State, departmental or 

organizational transitions.   

 

Please contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns regarding this matter. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Laura M. McCauley 

Kentucky Juvenile Justice Specialist 


